
 

 

 

30th January 2023. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE. Teachers Strike Action 

You may already be aware that one of the main teaching unions, the National Education Union 

(NEU) has announced strikes on the following dates: 

o Wednesday 1st February 2023 
o Wednesday 1st March 2023 
o Wednesday 15th March 2023 
o Thursday 16th March 2023 

 

As it stands currently, we expect to be open on all of those dates subject to having enough 

members of staff in to operate safely.  I will of course inform you at the earliest opportunity if this 

changes. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Mr N.Mindham 
Executive Headteacher 

 


